
Annual Corn Roast
Saturday, October 1, 2022 at Bacci Park

Activities start at 4:00 PM

This annual event supports and celebrates a number of important community groups, volunteer organizations and our school district. 

No dogs are allowed at this event. Only licensed service dogs are permitted.



 

 



 

 



 

  

 



 

  

 



Cuyahoga Heights Village ResidentsCuyahoga Heights Village Residents
Looking to have unlimited fun this fall and the summer

of 2023? We want to help!

Cedar Point is currently offering specials on 2023 Season Passes
which include admission for the remainder of 2022.

 
Go to cedarpoint.com to get the latest 2023 Season Pass

information and current specials!
 

The Village of Cuyahoga Heights will reimburse $50 to
any resident who purchases or has purchased a Cedar
Point Season Pass for the 2023 season.  Residents must
show valid 2023 season pass and proof of residency for
reimbursement.  Reimbursement will NOT be given for

anyone not currently residing in Cuyahoga Heights.
 

Please bring your valid 2023 season pass or receipt of payment
(must show passholder name) and proof of residency to Village

Hall for verification.  Reimbursement will be issued within 3 weeks
of submission acceptance.  Reimbursement is $50 per pass

regardless of pass type purchased. 
 

If you received reimbursement for a 2022 Season
Pass you are still eligible for a 2023 Pass!  

 
Please contact the Recreation Department at (216) 641-2702 or

chvrec@cuyahogaheights.com with any questions.
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